
 

14 January 2021          

 

Mike Hunua 

fyi-request-14453-db503b65@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref: OIA-7573 

Dear Mike 

 

Transferring the request you made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 13 January 2021 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

Could you please release a map or list of the Auckland Motorway section numbers and their 

locations. 

 

The information you have requested is more closely connected with the functions of NZ Police than 

with Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency. Therefore, I am transferring your request to NZ Police under 

section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982. 

 

The time limit for their response to you is 20 working days from 14 January 2021. As per the 

Ombudsman’s calendar, the Summer holidays (25 December to 15 January) and the Day after New 

Year's Day (2 January 2021) are taken into account in calculating this, so you can expect a response 

from them on or before 15 February 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Leisa Coley  

Manager, Ministerial Services 


